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Comments | This is a ridiculous planning application. Firstly, this is a towering monstrosity of a building within an
area of natural beauty. How can we allow a single ugly building eclipse the iconic and historic Arundel
Cathedral and Castle. I have lived in the area for all my 52 years for a number of reasons - the
beautiful backdrop of the South Downs, good quality country / sea air and a slow / peaceful way of life.
Whilst i can accept housing developments are required (although not happy about it!) to go ahead and
build an incinerator in Ford does not make sense. The existing B road infrastructure cannot cope with
the current traffic that's not taking into account the numerous new proposed housing developments
popping up everywhere in the area. Lorries already speed through our village roads increasing noise
pollution and this can and will only lead to further pollution and immense environmental destruction in
an area. The proposed site is close to residential homes, homes bought in good faith for the
‘countryside'. As mentioned above, there have been in the last year a number of planning applications
for additional houses locally, some 500 plus I believe. No improvement of infrastructure and no
thought for a community that has bought into the 'village' life. This is an ill though application and one
that needs to be rejected as it will affect 1000's of people. For once, ,maybe the decision makers will
think about the community they serve and not about profit. There must be other suitable sites in
Sussex. Like the others have said, this is a very simple NO.
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